in charge said she wants more boys to come to the meetings. I think anyone that would go would enjoy it. - Rick Finkbeiner

たくばま

PX - This year instead of having the sales slips in PX we have PX cards. I think these are a lot better. You can only spend \$2.00 a month. They mark off what you buy, such as if I bought 22¢ worth of candy they would mark off two "tens" and two "ones". If you buy more than fifty cents in one night, you must sign a slip. I think the new way is very superior to the old way. - Richard Wright

FOOTBALL - The football program this year is just wonderful I think. We all play touch football and some of the other boys who want can play tackle. There is only one catch, the equipment costs \$19.00. - John Hanriot

MATH - We've been learning new things in seventh grade about mathematics. One of the hardest is subtracting, adding, multiplying, and dividing in base seven. We've made charts to help us add, subtract, multiply, and divide in base seven. We've also learned to change a base seven number into a base ten number. We are now learning about working with other bases such as base five, The math is hard, but it is interesting, too. - Tom Meister

PAWN SHOP - The pawn shop will be operated by the Student Bank Managers. Lost and mis-placed articles may be reclaimed for a fine of one cent for articles with the persons name in it and five cents if it is not marked. The moral is to have all your items marked or pay the penalty. - David Hollander

ENGLISH - The English this year is comprised of four different groups. These groups are: vocabulary, spelling, language workbook and composition.

On Monday we have vocabulary which is on the understanding of new words in sentences and to be able to find their definitions. Tuesdays we have spelling. In spelling we are tested on certain levels and if we miss a certain number of words we stay on that level. Wednesday and Thursdays we have language workbooks which are comprised of our basic English such as the study of grammar. On Friday we have composition. On this day we take the new words we have learned that past week in our vocabulary and write them in a story. - Nat Wordell

SCHOOL MEETING - These past weeks on Thursday afternoon instead of Assembly we have had School meetings. We discuss matters about the Blue and Gold teams. This past week we elected officers from all grades. The outcome of this was:

Gold - Steve Rhine (4,5th grade), Dean Roush (6th grade), Clyde Dagenhart (7th grade), Larry Baldwin (8th grade), and Rick Funk (9,10th grade)

Blue - Robert Lyon (4,5th grade), Kenny Wilson (6th grade), Curt Jeschke (7th grade), Arthur Ster - (8th grade), Jim Walker (9,10th grade)
-article written by Barry Yaches

THEORY III - In the third theory, the most advanced theory in school, we are mainly concerned at the moment with harmonization and sight reading. Led by Mr. Bryant, we sing melodies, clap rhythms, and read the number of notes. In harmonization we are given melodies and asked to add the other parts. Everyone seems to enjoy it greatly. - M. O'Flaher

CONGRATULATIONS - After the Lincoln Center Performance many wires and letters came to the School from people who had enjoyed the performance. Wires and letters were received from: Mr. Charles Marker, Mr. Bernard Weinstein, Mr. Leonard Bell and family, Dick Erhart, ('51), Mr. William Lanning, Gov. Nelson Rockefeller and Mr. John D. Rockefeller. - David Huggins